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Catch Catch Hit Jamboree (Reminder Notice)
Anglo-Phone West District is hosting a catch catch hit jamboree on the 17th of April.  The event is held at the RJ Currie Centre UNB, from 1:15-2:30.  Unfortunately, there are no busses for this event.  I will be at the Currie Centre so parents\guardians do not have to stay during the event, but parents must arrange for transportation to and from the Currie Centre.
